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Learning Cog focus—Enquiry!            

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

Next week our learning cog will enquiry! Stay tuned to see who will be the 

winners in Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 



Dates for your diary! 

 Last day of Spring Term –Thursday 28th March 2024 

 School Closed Friday 29th March 2024—Friday 12th April 2024—
Easter Holiday 

 School re-opens for Summer Term Monday 15th April 2024 

 

 

Welcome back to school! We 

have had a strong start with 

our new learning across 

school and have been        

focusing on our learning cog 

of enquiry to find out lots of 

interesting new skills and 

knowledge! 

We are excited to share with 

our whole school community 

the learning journey in our 

new curriculum topics as the 

term progresses. Keep on 

reading our weekly newsletter 

to find out more! 

 



Reading at Home! 

Please ensure that your child has daily opportunities to 
read their reading book at home. This will ensure they 

practice their reading fluency and comprehension skills.  


